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Website Project Update (2025-07-31) 

 

● Data has now been copied from our current website to the new platform 

● An example Sitemap has been created, based on our existing structure (see separate 

document) 

● Confirmation has been received that all legally required AGAR content and policies and 

procedures will be transferred as part of the original agreement 

● Colours for the website will be based on colours found in the Parish Jewel 

● A training session has been scheduled for August 30th 

 

Next Steps: 

 

● We still need a high quality image of both the Parish Jewel and its wooden case 

● We need good quality images from around the parish, in landscape format, for use on the 

website 

● We need the Communication Working Group to be constituted with one member from each 

ward in order to help oversee the process of creating the new website 
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